
Appendix 4(a) 

DECISION / OUTCOME DESCRIPTION NUMBER DATE CABINET 
MEMBER 

SCHOOLS FORUM CONSTITUTION AND 
TERMS OF REFERENCE  
 
The Cabinet Member agreed the recommendations as 
outlined above namely:  
 

1.  To agree to 
the continuation of the balance of representatives 
between primary academy and mainstream schools. 

 
2. To agree to 

the continuation of arrangements in relation to 
provisions in the Constitution in respect of numbers 
of representatives from any federation, multi-
academy trust or academy sponsor.  

 
3. To agree the 

change in description within the constitution for the 
Early Years representative. 

 

The Constitution has been reviewed for compliance 
with the Schools Forum Regulations (England) 2012, 
which have been amended through the Schools and 
Early Years Finance (England) Regulations 2012, 2013, 
2014 and 2015. This report proposes changes to the 
balance of representation due to recent academy 
conversions. The Schools Forum meeting on the 10 
October 2023 was supportive of the 
recommendations. 

PH63/2023 31.10.23 Councillor Kath 
Benson, 
Cabinet 
Member for 
Young People 
and Aspiration 

 


